
Tracy Armstrong to Present OIDA Webinar “Navigating Rough 
Employment Waters: Advice from an Employment Attorney”

04/30/20

Wilentz employment law attorney Tracy Armstrong will address how employers can manage their workforce 
during the COVID-19 crisis in the webinar entitled “Navigating Rough Employment Waters: Advice from an 
Employment Attorney,” hosted by The Optical Society Industry Development Associates (OIDA). During the 
webinar, Ms. Armstrong will provide advice to employers on protecting and retaining their workforce as they 
navigate a time of stress and uncertainty.

Attorney
 Tracy Armstrong

Practice
 Employment Law

Wilentz, Goldman & Spitzer, P.A. Woodbridge | New York | Philadelphia | Red Bank www.wilentz.com

http://www.wilentz.com/

